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June 29, 2021 

 

Greetings, 

 

 B.M.&E. State Congress Registration Information Guide  

 

The 85th Annual Session of the BM&E State Congress is approaching soon. This year, the Congress 

will be offered to our delegates virtually through Zoom beginning Tuesday,  

July 20, 2021 through Thursday, July 22, 2021 at 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm nightly. 

 

We are looking forward to exploring the meaning of “Turning the World Towards God’s Love 

Through Evangelism and Christian Education.”   

 

Enclosed in this packet is information which will guide you to a successful experience during the 

State Congress. 

 

The following information is included in this packet: 

 

• Welcome Letters from President S. T. Hillard & Dean Rory Thompson, Sr. 

• Schedule At-A- Glance 

• Course Offerings/Course Descriptions 

• Zoom Access Information 

• Upcoming Virtual Events/Meetings Schedule 

• Registration Representation/Church & District Enrollment Letter 

• Class Selection Form  

• Bridge Builders Motivations/Bridge Builders Initiative Form 

• B.M.&E. Youth Scholarship Letter (Mail Donation to Magnolia Baptist Church) 

• Youth Day Flyers & Youth Day Registration Forms 

 

Please complete the registration forms: Church Enrollment Letter, Class Selection Form, 

Bridge Builders Initiative Form (if applicable), and Youth Day Information and mail along with 

your payment to St. Luke Missionary Baptist Church, c/o BM&E State Congress, 4200 

Lockwood Drive, Houston, Texas 77026 or email the forms to bmecongresstx@yahoo.com and 

pay by using Cash App $BMECongress. 

  

You will also need to email or scan the forms to the following addresses: 

bmecongresstx@yahoo.com (Finance/Treasurer’s Office), jlkesee1967@gmail.com (Secretary’s 

Office) and thompsonme25@gmail.com (Dean’s Office).  This will expedite the registration 

process.   

 

For additional information, please feel free to contact me at 979-417-6926. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

Jamesse Kesee, Congress Secretary 

 

cc: Dr. S. T. Hillard, Congress President 
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